Curriculum Connections

The Frog Street
Online Portal

Have youloggedinto
the Frog Street online
portallately? Frog Street's
online library offersa
wide variety of resources
for teachers and instructional coaches.
These include digital copies of all print
materials, including the Teacher Guides.
Always wanted eBook versions of the
Theme Books? They can be found on the
Frog Street portal. The portal also offers
customizable lesson planners as well as
printable resources for family connections,
assessment, and much more. You can find
the Frog Street Portal online at

portal frogstreet.com.

Having problems accessing the portal?
Contact the Instructional Coach for your
RTSsite.

RTS Information

Elandriel Lewis

Teaching Tips: Alphabet
Knowledge

Letters are all around, so there are
many opportunities to incorporate
alphabet knowledge into the
activities that you are already doing.

il

Acknowledge the letters in a
child's name by naming the
letters as you write them.

Play games with children'’s
names.

Model reading and writing
behavior to promote child
interest and enjoyment.
Describe actions as letters are
written ,say names of letters, and
talk about specific letter-sound
associations during shared
reading and writing.

Provide tactile/kinesthetic
manipulatives such as magnetic
letters, sandpaper letters,

alphabet puzzles, and alphabet
stamps.

Provide meaningful experiences
for children to print their names
using a daily sign-in, labeling
work, and journaling.

Help children learn the
differences in the letter shapes
by playing alphabet matching
games; sorting letters by curved
and straight lines; forming letters
with play dough; writing letters
in/with sand, rice, shaving
cream, chalk, or finger paint.
Develop visual memory by
playing, “I Spy,” “Concentraion,”
and matching games.

Include floating letters at the
water table and dig for letters in
the sand table.

Resource:

"Alphabet Knowledge Activities.” The
Literacy Connection, Project
Enlightenment.

Read to Succeed Sites:

Eighteenth Avenue Family Enrichment Center
Fannie Battle Day Home for Children

Manager, Early Learning Initiatives

615.780.2446

elandriel.lewis@uwmn.org

Leslie Watt
Sr. Manager, Education
615.780.2409
leslie.watt@Quwmn.org

Volume 3, Issue 2 Page 4

First Steps, Inc.

King's Daughters Child Development Center

McNeilly Center for Children

St. Luke's Community House
St. Mary Villa Child Development Center
Wayne Reed Christian Childcare Center

You are always a student, never
a master. You have to keep
moving forward.

Conrad Hall

Welcome to 2018! I'm so
excited to be able to greet
the new year with such an
exceptional team of pro-
fessionals. Just look at
what you have accom-
plished so far this school
year:

1 Successfully worked to
implement new cur-
riculum at all sites;
Reggio site-wide at
King's Daughters and
Frog Street Threes at
all other sites. Ithink
it's amazing that you
can walk into any RTS
classroom and it's
hard to tell which ones

RTS teachers and ICs con-
tinued on their journey to
learn new ways to support
students using inquiry
and Conscious Discipline
at the sessions in Septem-
ber. Participants re-
viewed the importance of
Higher Order Question-
ing and were able to put
this skill to practice with
some role play. Everyone
then had the opportunity
to learn more about some
specific skills that support
children who are in their
survival state. Partici-

are working with new
curriculum.

1 Successfully worked to
implement a new stu-
dent assessment,
Teaching Strategies
GOLD. I am incredibly
proud to be able to
congratulate everyone
in the system on suc-
cessfully meeting our
first GOLD bench-
mark. Thatisan
amazing accomplish-
ment.

Both of these accomplish-
ments required a tremen-
dous amount of commit-
ment from all RTS part-

pants were able to choose
to engage in sessions on
Noticing, Teacher Asser-
tiveness, The Greeting
Ritual, and the Safe Place.

ners; Directors, Instruc-
tional Coaches, and espe-
cially, the Teachers. From
attending and presenting
trainings to providing
support to teachers, eve-
ryone has really helped to
define what it means to be
a part of the RTS team this
year. Thank you for eve-
rything you do on behalf
of our children. -Elandriel

February's PD sessions
will follow a similar mod-
el. Participants will re-
view the importance of
supporting student con-
versations and be able to
practice this skill in a role
play situation. They will
then be able to choose
from several Conscious
Discipline sessions to
learn more about some
specific skills to support
children who are in their
emotional state.

We look forward to seeing
you then!
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